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Cape Cod Rail Trail Phase 3 Implementation 
 

Project Status: Construction 

anticipated to commence in 2024 
Project Details: 

• Construction anticipated for 2024 - 2026 

• Approximately 4 miles 

• Will follow a combination of an existing and 
a newly constructed shared-use path from 
Peter Homer Park to Mary Dunn Road 

• $12 million estimated construction cost 

• MassDOT state-funded, committed 



Cape Cod Rail Trail Phase 4 Implementation 
 

Project Details: 

• Targeting construction by 2030 

• Approximately 10 miles 

• Proposed route will involve some trail 
sections alongside roads and other sections 
further offset from roads so trail users will 
have opportunities to travel through natural 
areas where feasible 

• Construction anticipated to occur in 
segments; subsequent segments will 
ultimately extend the trail to the 
Barnstable/Sandwich town line 

• $20 million estimated construction cost 

• Commitment anticipated via MassDOT 

 

Proposed Route for Cape Cod Rail Trail Extension Phase 4 




